Allen, Amber

From: Sarah Arvey

Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 9:18 AM

To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: East Austin historic home needs to be saved

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

PR-2021-139064

Dear Commission,

As a 10 year resident of East Austin, in the East Cesar Chavez neighborhood, | have witnessed the demolition of
countless older homes like 1601 Cedar Ave. For the most part, developers replace these older homes of character and
historic importance with homes in truly atrocious architectural styles that have nothing to do with the original homes
and neighborhood styles. Quite often, these new homes are sold and turned into STR for tourists. Please consider
recommending that 1601 Cedar Ave (PR-2021-139064) be designated historical, and worthy of saving from demolition.
Thank you,

Sarah Arvey
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Sarah R. Arvey, Ph

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





